
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
January 22, 2025 
 
Clackamas Middle College Community, 
 
This communication pertains to an upcoming schedule change for the Clackamas Middle College 
Community.   
 
Next week, Monday January 27th – Thursday January 30th, the school day for all students in CMC’s 
College Prep Program will be shortened due to semester finals at the district high schools.  Because we 
rely on district busing, the school day will run from 8:50am-12:00pm.  We won’t be having lunch during 
these half days, and buses will take in-district students to their boundary high school where they will 
catch their regular buses home around noon.   
 
To maximize class time during these days, we will be on the following schedule: 

●​ Monday, January 27th- Thursday, January 31st   
o​ Period 1- 8:50am-9:20am 
o​ Period 2- 9:25am-10:00am 
o​ Period 3- 10:05am-10:40am 
o​ Period 4- 10:45am-11:20am 
o​ Period 5-11:25am-11:55am 
o​ Buses Leave-12:00pm 

 
This is also a communication to students and families that Friday January 31st, will be a conference day 
to help support each student during the winter trimester.  Due to these conferences next Friday, there will 
be no school on this day for students in CMC’s College Prep Program.  Please watch for 
communications regarding conferences in the next day or two.  
 
Students in CMC’s Pathways and College Extended Options (CEO) Programs will still be required to 
attend their college classes through Clackamas Community College during these days at their regularly 
scheduled times. 
 
Also, Monday, February 17th is Presidents Day and there will be no school for students in all our 
programs.  
 
Thank you for your understanding and have a wonderful and Happy New Year! 
 
Respectfully, 

 
Brian Sien, Ed.D. 
Principal​
Clackamas Middle College 

 


